
 

  

 

  
Operation Moving Traffic: Removal of Setback 
Bus Lanes on Anzac Highway   

 

 
Dear Resident/Business Owner, 
 
The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure advises that following the pilot period 
of the new Setback Bus Lanes along Anzac Highway (between South Road and Greenhill Road 
city bound), results have shown that the lanes did not reach the desired outcomes and as a 
result the Setback Bus Lanes will now be removed. 

 
Works to remove the Setback Bus Lanes will be undertaken each night between the hours of 
6:30 pm and 6:00 am on Sunday 30 July 2017 and if required Monday 31 July 2017, weather 
permitting. 
 
These works will be undertaken at night to minimise the impact to road users and to complete 
the works safely and efficiently. 

 
Speed and lane restrictions will be in place in the vicinity of the works, however the road will 
remain open to traffic in both directions at all times. 
 
Advance notice signage will be in place to advise motorists of the changed traffic conditions. 
Road users are requested to take extra care when workers are in the area and observe traffic 
signage and speed restrictions. 
 
The Setback Bus Lanes on Anzac Highway were implemented as a pilot program due to it being 
a strategic road corridor with greater priority for public transport. Considering the results 
collected and the feedback received from the community throughout the pilot program, lane 
configuration will now revert back to previous conditions. 
 
The bike lane hours of operation from 7.00am to 10.00am Monday to Friday will remain. 

 
The department appreciates your cooperation and patience while these important works are 
undertaken.  
 
Should you have any further questions regarding the works please contact us via: email 
DPTI.OperationMovingTraffic@sa.gov.au, phone (free call) 1300 794 880 or by visiting 
http://www.dpti.sa.gov.au/movingtraffic.    
 
For real time roadwork information download the AddInsight app for Apple or Android or visit the 
Traffic SA website at www.traffic.sa.gov.au 

 

Kind regards, 
 
Operation Moving Traffic project team 

27 July 2017 

Traffic Operations 
Group 
 
77 Grenfell Street 
Adelaide SA 5000 
GPO Box 1533 
Adelaide SA 5001 
 
Tel 1300 794 880 
Fax 08 8343 2768 

ABN 92 366 288 135 

mailto:DPTI.OperationMovingTraffic@sa.gov.au
http://www.dpti.sa.gov.au/movingtraffic
http://www.traffic.sa.gov.au/

